
The Teddy Bear Club – Le club nounours 
Le Petit Bulletin de la Semaine 

Semaine du 8 au 12 Décembre 

Cette semaine au Grand Jardin… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Academic Activities:  
Literacy: How does your family celebrate special traditions and holidays? The children will use 
public speaking and presentational skills to share with their classmates a special memory of a 
holiday.  
Math: If I have 2 blue markers, and you have 2 red markers, how many markers do we have if 
we color together? This week the children will be practicing their addition skills using concrete 
objects. The number of the week is…Number 12! 
Science:  
 Magnets - Wow, that’s magnetic! Let’s experiment with magnets and discover all the neat 

things we can do with them. We will take a look at their characteristics, what they attract, 
and find out why the earth is like one big magnet.  

 Nutrition and food - The children will learn what goes on a healthy plate. What are “any 
time” foods and “sometimes” foods?   

Book: Émilie au marché de Domitille de Pressensé. 
Social Studies:  
 The children will learn about the Northern Lights, and some of the animals that live in the 

Nordic Countries.  
 We will also learn about winter celebrations all around the world and discuss what makes 

them different, but also very similar. 
 

French: Using the leisure activity vocabulary they practiced last week, the children will 
have a conversation about what things they like to do: 
Qu’est-ce que tu aimes faire? What do you like to do? J’aime… I like... 
 

Creative and Performing Arts:  
Art: As we adventure in the countries closest to the northern hemisphere, we will admire 
Aurora Borealis. To remember this natural beauty, we will use black construction paper and 
cray-pas to recreate the Northern Lights scene. 
Movement & Music: You have seen an egg and a spoon in the kitchen, but have you ever 
seen them in a race? The children will use their balancing skills to participate in this exciting 
game. We will also learn some songs to share with our families next week during our open 
classroom. Song: “Promenons nous dans les bois.” 
 

Bonne semaine!  
Le Grand Jardin  


